COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

‘71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

30th September, 1932.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 28th instant respecting the steamer "EVELEEN" and
may aay that the particulars of the alterations effected
have been inserted in the freeboard report.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BELFAST.




